April 10, 2025
Dear Preschool Parents:

Welcome! We are so excited that your child will be a part of Pierce Chapel Preschool for the year 2025-
2026. We look forward to a year of learning in an atmosphere of love.

Please join us for an informal “Meet and Greet” Thursday, August 7, 2025 from 6:00 — 7:00 p.m. You will pick
up an Open House packet, complete the forms, and then visit the classroom. Your packet contains car line
directions, car tags and other important forms. Your child’'s emergency form and pick up form should be
filled out and left with us that night. Please bring a current copy of your child’s immunizations (form
3231, available from your pediatrician). Your child may not remain at school on the first day without a
completed emergency information form.

As you are shopping for school, please remember that you will be given a bag for daily use. For safety, we
do not allow children to wear crocs or sandals. Girls should wear “bike shorts” if wearing skirts or dresses.
Closed-toe sneakers are the safest shoes for school play.

Please remember your first tuition payment (tuition payment covers partial August 2025 and partial May 2026
and is for one full month) must be paid in full by June 1. (Checks will not be deposited until June 1.) This will
serve as the final confirmation of your child’s preschool attendance for the 2025-2026 school year. If
payment is not received by June 1, you will forfeit your spot and it will be given to the next child on the
waiting list. Monthly tuition is as follows: 2-day class is $200; 3-day class is $215; 4-day class is $260 and
5-day class $280.

If you have signed up for Tuition Express, your account will be auto billed on June 1. If you would
like to use Tuition Express, a form can be found on the Pierce Chapel Methodist Church website
under the Preschool tab. After school begins, tuition will be billed again on September 1.

Don't forget to mark your calendar for the first day of school. The 5-day, 4-day and 2-day M & W classes
begin Monday, August 11; 3-day and 2-day T & TH classes begin Tuesday, August 12. We will begin using
the car pool line for drop off and pick up the first day of school. You will need a car tag hanging in your
vehicle every day. Please realize that the first few days will be full of adjustments for everyone. However,
we know from experience that the car line works more smoothly once children become accustomed to the
routine. Complete directions for car pool and car tags will be in your Meet and Greet packet. Our goal at
Pierce Chapel is for each child to be loved, cared for, and safe! Welcome to the Pierce Chapel Preschool
family!

Sincerely,

Vs, Debbie & M. Raren

Debbie Korytoski Karen Abraham

Preschool Director Preschool Assistant Director

706-327-9807, ext. 6 or 224
preschool@piercechapel.com



